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Key information: 

 

Monday - Little Wandle Books due in! 

- Miss Richardson will be teaching in the 

afternoon 

PE – Come in PE kits please 

Young Voices Concert- parents transporting 

their own children to collect them at 11:30am 

Tuesday  

Wednesday - Homework from last week due in 

- New homework sent home 

- PE – Come in PE kits please 

 

Thursday  

Friday - Little Wandle Books sent home 

- Library books due in 

6pm – 10pm Baby Sitting Night - £12 pp 

General Information – 

Please ensure reading records are in book bags 

every day. 

Week 4 Attendance 

We came 4th in the school with 93.06% POOR! 

 

 

THIS WEEK’s LEARNING:  
 

 Subject Overview 

English We will be describing a character and writing a 

postcard to the old baker lady in the role of The 

Gingerbread Man. 
Maths Year 1 will be finding and making number bonds to 20, 

learning about doubles and understanding near 

doubles.  

Year 2 will be counting the faces, edges and vertices 

on 3D shapes. 

Science We will identify and name a variety of common animals 

that are carnivores, herbivores and omnivores.  

PE We will continue our ‘Dance’ unit in PE, We are going 

to be developing our dance routine to the song ‘I 

Just Can’t Wait to be King’, adding section 5 of our 

routine. 

RE We will answering the question: ‘Is the good news 

taught by Jesus just for Christians?’ 

PSHE Hedgehogs will identify what we can do to take care 

of ourselves on a daily basis e.g. brushing teeth and 

hair, hand washing. 

Computing Hedgehogs are going to use a computer on their own 

to paint a picture. 

History We will discuss who Queen Elizabeth I was, and where 

she lived.  

Music We will be learning about pitch and creating a pattern 

using two pitches. 

 


